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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 camp-tastic 

What can I say! Our decision to postpone the camp was vindicated and good weather ruled the day. Camping in 
the Woodland Walk was a phenomenal success and the children enjoyed a multitude of activities that would rival 
any approved campsite away from the school. In fact, when I spoke to Mr Carr I told him that I felt that it seemed 
that the children were actually away from the school. This is what we always wanted and the Woodland Walk 
provides such a fantastic setting for the children to camp out. It was simply amazing. Special thanks firstly go to 
the children who behaved impeccably throughout the day and evening, but none of this would have been 
possible without the planning of Mr Rule, Miss Aldridge and Mrs Windram who put together a wonderful 
programme of events. Thank you also to all of the adults who gave up their time to stay with the children over 
night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘All us year 5s had a great time at Year 5 camp because there were loads of activities giving you lots of things to 
enjoy.  It was really cool staying over a school as I’d never seen it at night and the woodland walk looked really 
cool with fairy lights and glow sticks. It was the best school day ever!’ (Jack R) 

‘Camping with different people made it really fun and I made new friends. There was no room to be bored – there 
were loads of new and fun things to do.’ (Izzy)  

  

‘The rope activity was my favourite because it was very 
challenging and you had to put your trust in one another.  

It was the best birthday ever!’ (Ellie)  

mailto:admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk


 
 

‘Learning how to do fire lighting was really fun because even though it was really hard 
at first it became satisfying because I learnt a new skill.’ (Freya)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Camp was so exciting because I got to spend time with my friends and the activities taught me to trust people 
more. It’s made me really excited for the residential next year!’ (Sasha)  

Summer Reading Challenge 

Get ready for ‘Wild World Heroes’, arriving online and in your local library this summer, starting on 3rd July. The 
Reading Agency has teamed up with WWF for a very special nature-themed challenge that will inspire you to 
stand up for the planet. Wild World Heroes will feature amazing books, awesome rewards, and plenty of ideas for 
taking care of our environment. 

You can sign up to the summer reading challenge at this link https://www.hants.gov.uk/librariesandarchives/kids-
zone/more-fun/summerreadingchallenge2021 

This year, you can take part in the challenge either online or via your local library. We look forward to celebrating 
those that complete the challenge in September.  

 

Spelling Shed  

Here are this week's results for the weekly spelling challenge. A huge congratulations to our individual winners 
with three siblings dominating the leader board this week.  

 

Top Classes 

1st Place - 3M 

2nd Place - 1H  

3rd Place - 4B  

 

Individual  

1st Place - Aubrey, Year 1 

2nd Place - Darcey, Year 3 

3rd Place - Jonah, Year 5 

 

Over the summer from July 19th - August 31st there will be an individual spelling challenge for Years 1 - 6. We 
know that the summer holidays are long and sometimes learning can be lost over those six weeks so we have put 
this spelling competition in place so children can continue to practise and improve on their spelling. Those 
children that come in the top three at the end will win a prize which will be awarded to them in September.  
 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/librariesandarchives/kids-zone/more-fun/summerreadingchallenge2021
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New Year R Intake Story Time 

It was great to see those children who were able to join us on Monday for our first ever Woodland Walk story 
time. Our next story time session will be Wednesday 7th July. Those of you with a child in Hedgehogs your time 
is 14:15 - 14:45 and those of you with a child in Rabbits your story time session is 14:50 - 15:20. Please meet us 
by the school's side entrance, just next to the pre-school and please can we remind you that only one adult 
should attend to accompany your child. You will also be able to pick up your child's scrapbook from us on the 
day. We look forward to meeting more of you next week.  

 

House Points – Week 8 

 

 

 
Windsor 

793 

 
Arundel 

773 

 
Portchester 

737 

 
Carisbrooke 

677 

House Points – Termly Placing 

 

 

 
Portchester 

1st    

 
Windsor 

2nd  

 
Arundel 

3rd            

 
Carisbrooke 

4th       

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

Winchester Basics Food Bank 

Winchester Basics Bank are inviting families who feel they need some extra support throughout the summer 
holidays to register for their holiday lunch scheme. You do not need to be receiving free school meals to take 
advantage of this scheme. To find out more, or to register, please follow the link below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sr1Nws0Fdc89JEsktPpRmgk7xHeYWNGu5r5Cp0G5kFA/viewform?
edit_requested=true  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sr1Nws0Fdc89JEsktPpRmgk7xHeYWNGu5r5Cp0G5kFA/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sr1Nws0Fdc89JEsktPpRmgk7xHeYWNGu5r5Cp0G5kFA/viewform?edit_requested=true


Kings Worthy Primary School 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2020/2021 

HALF TERM 

Monday 31st – Friday 4th June 

June 
  

Mon 7th   INSET DAY (5) 
Tue 8th  School reopens for children 

Wed 9th 6.15pm Parents’ Meeting (Year 5 ) - Camp 

Thu 10th     

Fri 11th   

Mon 14th   

Tue 15th 8.30-12pm Class Photos 

Wed 16th     

Thu 17th 6.30pm  New Intake Parents Induction Evening (Virtual) 

Fri 18th 9.00am ‘Share-a-story’ tbc 

Year 5 camp (overnight until Saturday 19th) 

 Year 6 residential to Calshot Mon 21st-25th June 

Mon 21st     

Tue 22nd    

Wed 23rd    

Thu 24th     

Fri 25th   

Sat 26th    

Mon 28th 2.30-3pm   New Year R intake Story Time in the Woodland Walk 

Tue 29th     

Wed 30th Am ‘Shuffle Up’ morning 

July   

Thu 1st    

Fri 2nd   

Mon 5th     

Tue 6th   

Wed 7th 2.30-3pm New Year R intake Story Time in the Woodland Walk 

Thu 8th     

Fri 9th  Annual reports to parents 

Mon 12th    

Tue 13th     

Wed 14th 2.30pm 

3.45pm-5.00pm 

School Council 

Open evening for current parents 
Thu 15th   

Fri 16th   

Mon 19th ALL DAY  Rehearsal Day 1 (Hope Church Winchester/KWPS) 

Tue 20th ALL DAY 

7.00-9.00pm  

Rehearsal Day 2  (Hope Church Winchester/KWPS) 

End of year production 1 (Hope Church Winchester/KWPS) 

Wed 21st 7.00-9.00pm End of year Production 2 (Hope Church Winchester/KWPS) 

Thu 22nd 9.15am 

11.00am 

1.15pm  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly – parents (tea and coffee available afterwards) 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly—School 

END OF TERM 

Fri 23rd  INSET DAY 


